Clifton & Clifton East Neighbourhood December Forum Feedback - 23rd Feb 2011
•
Pavement Parking on the Following Roads & Review of Single I Double Yellow Lines:

This issue has been discussed at the Neighbourhood Delivery Team where the Fire Service will be putting leaflets on cars where necessary. We will also be discussing this topic further at tonight's Forum to gather evidence to take to future Partnership meetings.

Royal Park- have been issued many tickets for driving a motor vehicle on a footpath (pavement parking)- With no effect

Buckingham vale- tickets have been issued for the same offence,- with no effect

Joy hill- warning leaflets and car registration numbers taken. Tickets will be issued as from next week.

Windsor Place - The road has been closed since Christmas so not appropriate to ticket. All residents in this road were given a letter update and informed the situation will be reviewed once the Road has reopened.

Clifton wood Road,- There have been 3 complaints of obstruction. One self resolved and the other two had tickets and removed. We have been unable to deal with pavement parking due to the Jo Yeates murder. Now this not requiring police presence we will have more time to patrol and if needed issue tickets.

Hughenden-Some words of advice have been given to some residents about pavement obstruction. Road improvement scheme starting next month.

SouthGreen Street, Clifton Vale- again police have been too committed for tickets but there have been no complaints of obstruction from any of these 3 streets.

•
Potential for CIA (Cumulative Impact Area)

The application was successfully ratified on the 18th January and Clifton Village, extension to White Ladies Road, extension of Gloucester Road and an extension of the Central area including Cabot Circus.

The partnership and its partners worked to collect evidence for the CIA for a decision to be made in January. Evidence required: Alcohol related incidence of crime and disorder that have affected public safety and public nuisance.

•
Car Vandalism

Richmond Hill-no reports of car crime. Extra patrols undertaken 
St Johns Road- no reports of car crime. Extra patrols undertaken.

•
Greater Bristol Bus Network (GBBN)

At the last meeting, residents made comments and suggestions on the impact of the GBBN.

The design team has looked at all the comments made during the consultation period and are now re-consulting over specific elements as a result from the feedback received. There is a meeting taking place tomorrow where resident groups such as CHIS, St John's & Oakfield Road have been invited to attend.

A report with revised recommendations will then be submitted to the Executive Member for Transport within the next 4-6 weeks and this report will be asking the Executive Member to approve commencement of the non - Traffic Regulation Order elements of the scheme, such as upgrading of the bus stops and new shelters. The report will also ask to commence the Traffic Regulation Order elements of the scheme and start the statutory notice period.

The whole GBBN scheme will need to be completed by March 2012 and for further information please visit: www.bristol.gov.uk/GBBN
